
John & Ginger White

  Thanks so much for your diligence and expertise regarding 
the design of our new home in South Fork, Colorado. It's 
great to know there are still design professionals like 
yourself with proven ability, knowledge of products and the 
attitude of truly caring for the customer along with end 
product. Your design for our home was exactly what we 
wanted and suites our needs perfectly. Thanks so much for 
your help and please don't hesitate to add us to your list of 
extremely satisfied homeowners.
 Thanks again for the beautiful home Ed!

Sincerely,
John & Ginger White


